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Courtesy translation 
 

 
 
Mr. President, 
Dear Colleague, 
 
We have the pleasure to invite the presidents of the committees in charge of Scientific Research and    
Innovation to the meeting which will take place in Brussels  on 17 and 18 October 2010. The regional 
and community parliaments of Belgium were associated by the federal Parliament to the organization 
of the parliamentary activities which are scheduled during the Belgian presidency of the European 
Union. 
 
The meeting will take place on Monday 18 October 2010 from 9 a.m. to 17 p.m. in the Parliament of 
the French-speaking Community, with a lunch at 12.30 p.m. in the Parliament of the  Brussels-Capital 
Region . The day before, the participants are invited to the visit of the Citadel of Namur and of the 
Walloon Parliament followed by a dinner at 19.30 p.m. at the Castle of Namur. 
 
Herewith You will find the programme, the registration form as well as some practical information. 
The hotel reservations must be done on line on the website http://www.secure-squatra.be. 
 
We would be very grateful for transmission of this invitation to the president of the competent 
committee. 
 
In the meanwhile, we remain, Mr. President, Dear Colleague, yours faithfully. 
 

 
 

Danny Pieters  
 

The President of the Senate 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

André Flahaut  
 

The President of the Chamber of Deputies 
 
 

 

Emily Hoyos  
 

The President  
of the Walloon Parliament 

Jean-Charles Luperto  
 

The President  
of the French-spreaking 

Community 

Françoise Dupuis  
 

The President  
of the Parliament of the  
Brussels-Capital Region 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 


